
 

 

30th June 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Sports Day 2016- Reception 

 
The highlight of the 2016 summer of sport is here! This year’s Reception Sports Day will take place on 

Friday 15th July on the Field of Oz from 2:15pm- 3:15pm. Each house will have a colour t-shirt they 

need to wear on the day: 

 

o Tawny – Red 

o Barn – Blue 

o Spotted – Green 

o Snowy – Yellow 

 

Family members are encouraged to come along to show their support. There will be a selection of sport 

activities at different stations, as well as a drinks station for the children. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Natalie Glendon 

PE Subject Leader 


